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12th September 2025 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Year 8 Parent/Carer Information Evening (PIE) 

 ‘Year to Build’ 

Thursday 25th September 5.00 – 6.00pm  

 

We are so pleased to be back and really looking forward to welcoming you to our first parent/carer event 

of the year. This evening will give us the opportunity to provide you with key information for the year 

ahead and answer any questions you may have. 

 

5.00pm - Presentation in the Alan Simpson Memorial Hall 

We will be covering the following important points, so you know what to expect from the year ahead –  

• Key dates overview 

• Our revamped rewards system 

• Behaviour curriculum 

• Core subject curriculum information 

• Mini Options process 

 

 

Friends of Passmores will be at this event where you will be able to purchase drinks and snacks. 

We look forward to seeing you all. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Natalie Christie 

Principal 
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